Ethel Floyd, 4521 Golden Oaks Drive addressed the commission regarding rezoning case REZ-2022-
14, which was denied at the previous Commission meeting.

Marcus Campbell, 4386 River Road, approached the podium but did not make a comment.

Larry and Judy Chambless 4185 Addalyn Way addressed the Commission regarding lowering taxes
for senior citizens. Chairman Slaughter stated he would speak to them after the meeting is adjourned.

ADJOURNMENT
Commissioner Griner made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Commissioner Wisenbaker second.
Chairman Slaughter adjourned the regular session at 5:54 p.m.



